
Dear Parents and Carers,

We're excited to announce our upcoming "Time for Fun" (Number 41) event – PATCH's Family Bingo Night!
It's the perfect opportunity for families to have a great time together. Join us on Friday 2nd February
2024 from 6 PM to 8 PM at Canford Heath Junior School.
Doors will open from 5:30 PM.

You can book your spot in advance by visiting www.ptaevents.co.uk/patchpoole or simply turn up on the
day. (Online bookings will be given priority). 
A book of ten games costs £6 and there will be additional cash games available throughout the evening.
The book can be shared amongst the family, so everyone can join in on the fun!

We have many prizes available for all ages, so bring your "two little ducks" (Number 22, Quack, Quack) and
the whole family to enjoy the evening.

Refreshments will be available, including tea, coffee, hot chocolate, and snacks.

We are also looking for volunteers to help set up, clear down, or serve refreshments. If you're interested,
please email patch@teachpoole.com.

We can't wait to see you there!

Best regards,

The PATCH Team

Learoyd Road
Poole
BH17 8PJ

Canford Heath Infant & Junior School
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